
REQUEST 
 
Thank you for providing information on your entity’s spending at this page: 
https://www.twfire.gov.uk/about-us/finance/contracts-and-payments/ 
 
However, I am currently unable to locate supplier payments spending for certain periods of 
time. Therefore, I’d like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for all of 
your entity’s expenditure over £500 for the following period: 
 
1. January 2016 to December 2017 
2. October and November 2021 
 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Please see attached. 
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